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Mission Statement  

ñA School with Heartò 

Where we are inspiring, challenging and nurturing one another to: 

é...live from the heart, love from the heart, learn from the heart of Jesus 

Reminders 

§ The School 

Counsellor, Lisa, 

will be at school 

Tuesday April 10. 

If you would like 

your child to speak 

with Lisa please 

contact Mrs 

Ferlitsch. 

§ School fees are 
overdue, a second 

round of letters will 

be posted 

tomorrowðif you 

havenôt yet paid 

please make it a 

priority. 

§ Please remember 

to notify the school 

before 2:30 pm 

for any changes to 

departure for your 

children. After 

2:30 pm it 

becomes 

increasingly 

difficult to ensure 

that your child has 

the proper 

notification. Thank 

you. 

 

Dear Community, 

Act Justly, Love Tenderly 

He Is Risen! Alleluia! 

The joy of the Resurrection is that Jesus is alive and well, that God has raised him 

bodily from the dead, and that his resurrection will be ours. When you are given 

the grace to share in Jesusô joy through contemplation of the scenes of his 

resurrection, you can never despair, no matter what happens in your life, because 

you know in your bones that Jesus is risen and that you are one with him and will 

share in his resurrection. 

Jesus, let the joy of the Resurrection be the enduring grace that guides my life. 

https://www.loyolapress.com 

Easter Hat Parade 

Last Thursday a wonderful time was had by all 

ï students, staff, families and community 

members ï as we paraded in our finery down 

Wallace Street.  A huge thanks to all the 

creative family members who organised such 

fabulous hats! Your children really enjoyed the 

parade. 

Special thanks for all the support received from 

Wallace Street businesses for our parade. 

Every child returned to school with chocolate 

eggs, lollies and cupcakes to enjoy. We love 

being part of such a caring community. 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REMINDERSé 

§ Tomorrow, Friday 6 April is our school Cross Country Carnival. We still need helpers so please come along and support 

the staff if possible. The carnival begins at 11:00am. Full sports uniform, with hat and water bottle, is required. We will 

have an early recess (10:40am) prior to walking to the Rec Ground and will return to school in time for lunch. 

§ Next Monday, 9 April is SCHOOL PHOTO DAY. Full Summer Uniform in neat and tidy condition is an expectation for all 

students. Your assistance with this is appreciated. 

§ Three-way Interviews for Years 1 to 4 will take place from Monday 9th to Wednesday 11th April. Refer to separate note for 

instructions on  to how book an appointment time. 

§ Last day of Term 1 is next Friday, 13 April. 

Wishing all families a happy week ahead.   Trish Ferlitsch 
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Parish Administrator :   Fr Troy Bobbin 
Associate Priest:  Fr Peter Day 
Pastoral Associate:   Br Brian Berg 
Presbytery contact  
number :   48422444  or  0408 687 915 

email address:   braidwood@cg.org.au 
Parish Office hours:  Thursday 9 amQ3 pm 

 

Ǣɻɾɰ̲ 

 

ǘɱϝʃɵʀɴϝʁɿϝɿɻϝʃɱϝɹɭʅϝɻɼɱɺϝɻʁɾϝɴɱɭɾʀɿϝʀɻϝ
ʅɻʁɾϝɼɾɱɿɱɺɯɱϝɵɺϝʀɴɱϝʃɻɾɸɰ̲ϝɱɿɼɱɯɵɭɸɸʅϝ

ɭɹɻɺɳϝʀɴɻɿɱϝɹɻɿʀϝɵɺϝɺɱɱɰ̵ 

 

Ǘɹɱɺ̵ 

 

 

Professor John Hattie is an internationally renowned Australian 

researcher who has spent 20 years analysing studies into the 

effectiveness of influences on student learning and 

achievement. A summary of some of the most important to least 

importance influences on student achievement is shown here. 

Hattie and his fellow researchers have determined that for a 

child to achieve at school in an age appropriate way the 

minimum effect size required is 0.4 over 12 months. Therefore 

ócollective teacher efficacyô (all teachers within a school working, 

learning and growing in expertise together) has far greater 

impact on student learning (1.57 effect size)  than, for example, 

the number of students in a class (0.21 effect size) or the use of 

ability groups (0.12 effect size).  

Have you noticed that homework has changed for your 

child this year? At St Bedeôs School we are concentrating far 

more on the importance of reading, or being read to by an adult; 

and learning important skills such as times tables as homework; 

as these have been shown to be effective in increasing student 

outcomes. In contrast, most written homework óprojectsô or tasks 

have been shown to have little positive impact on all students 

(0.29 effect size). And Hattieôs research demonstrates that 

homework for primary aged children has a zero effect size! The 

amount of 0.29 shown in this table refers only to students in 

secondary school. With the busy lives our families live outside 

school, our focus for homework has shifted to those important 

literacy and numeracy building blocks to raise achievement. And 

a bonus is that hopefully there is less stress at home caused by  

homework tasks. Of course, teachers can and do set home 

learning tasks they feel are important to student whenever 

required. 

You can read more about the results of Hattieôs research at 

https://visible-learning.org/ 

 

Trish Ferlitsch 
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 Awards    gh  Week 10 gh  Homework  
Kinder  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5/6  
Hamish Grace Jack D Josie Blake Reggie 

Sophia Natalie Rhys  Nelita Benjamin Audrey 

    James  

      

Bits and Pieces Happy Birthday : Sally & Miranda  

Trinity Catholic 

College Goulburn   

Try It At Trinity Day May 23

  
(Year 6 Only) 

Notes Home this Week 

 

Years 4, 5 & 6 Sports survey 

Years 1ð4 3 way interview instructions 

School Photos will be taken on Monday 

morning. Please complete and 

return the envelopes to school 

before the photo day. 

{ƛōƭƛƴƎ ǇƘƻǘƻ ŜƴǾŜƭƻǇŜǎ ŀǊŜ 

ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ƻŶŎŜΦ !ƴȅ 

ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ǿƛǘƘ о ƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ 

ŀǧŜƴŘƛƴƎ {ǘ .ŜŘŜΩǎ ǿƘƻ ǿƻǳƭŘ 

ƭƛƪŜ ŀ ǎƛōƭƛƴƎ ǇƘƻǘƻ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ 

aǊǎ IŜǿƛǧ ǘƻ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎΦ 

!ƭǎƻ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊ ǘƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀ 

ǿƘƻƭŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǇƘƻǘƻ ǘŀƪŜƴΦ Lǘ ǿƛƭƭ 

ōŜ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŦƻǊ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ 

ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜΣ ƻƴƭƛƴŜΣ ŦƻǊ ŀ Ŏƻǎǘ ƻŦ 

ϷнрΦллΦ 5Ŝǘŀƛƭǎ ƻƴ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ƻǊŘŜǊ 

ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ ŀƊŜǊ 

ǇƘƻǘƻ ŘŀȅΦ 

Play NRLñSchool Holiday clinic 
 

Date:  Monday 23
rd
 April 

Time:  10am ï 1pm 
Venue: Mick Sherd Oval, Bungendore. 
Cost:  $40 
Ages:  Boys and Girls between 5-12 years of 
age. 
 

Pack Inclusions: NRL Football, Boot Bag, Cap, Drink Bottle, Hand Pump 
and 6 x Field Markers. 
 

To register, please visit:  
https://membership.sportstg.com/regoform.cgi?
formID=49493&programID=41177 

Due to the Easter holiday, awards for Week 9 �Z�L�O�O���E�H���S�U�H�V�H�Q�W�H�G���W�R���W�K�H���F�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q���D�W���W�R�P�R�U�U�R�Z�·�V��
assembly along with Week 10 awards.  

Braidwood Youth Performing Arts 
classes in April school 
holidays.  Calisthenics, theatre 
makeup, drama-improvisation and 
singing.  Check out the new website 
for details and to 
register:  www.bypaa.org  

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fmyanimelist.net%2Fprofile%2FTheNoobAtThis&psig=AFQjCNF_toDWpwE0WNOcD4zH0eb9hYbebg&ust=1456439469157316
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fmyanimelist.net%2Fprofile%2FTheNoobAtThis&psig=AFQjCNF_toDWpwE0WNOcD4zH0eb9hYbebg&ust=1456439469157316
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__membership.sportstg.com_regoform.cgi-3FformID-3D49493-26programID-3D41177&d=DwMGaQ&c=s8qkBCn0qRtm5WSE6KO8bTABI9uZQtE2huasQ7XErpo&r=fQvUB9-5hU51srRZ-uzLzj0lGQS58UQU6wQDSyNlosQ2yynAba_FLuHJ3W59A2iw&m=n_jMzDB9
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__membership.sportstg.com_regoform.cgi-3FformID-3D49493-26programID-3D41177&d=DwMGaQ&c=s8qkBCn0qRtm5WSE6KO8bTABI9uZQtE2huasQ7XErpo&r=fQvUB9-5hU51srRZ-uzLzj0lGQS58UQU6wQDSyNlosQ2yynAba_FLuHJ3W59A2iw&m=n_jMzDB9

